
ainbow 
District School Board 
69 Young Street, Sudbury, Ontario P3E 3GS · Tel: 705.674.3171 Toll Free: 1.888.421.2661 ; 

March 14, 2014 

Fern Dominelli 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board (DSB) 
210 Mead Blvd. 
Espanola ON P5E 1 R9 

Dear Fern Dominelli: 

During the Board meeting on Wednesday, February 26, 2014, Rainbow District 
School Board Trustees approved the addition of a modular unit at Little Current 
Public School. This addition will enable the Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services 
Board to expand childcare spaces. 

On behalf of the Board, I would like to thank you for making this important 
investment. The expansion will have a positive impact on families in the Little 
Current area and will further support a seamless transition from childcare into 
school. 

Rainbow District School Board values your contribution to our collective 
commitment to serve children. When we invest in our children, we invest in our 
future. 

Sincerely, 

Doreen Dewar 
Board Chair 


